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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Dear parents/carers,

Another week has flown by and as always there has been so 
much to celebrate during the week.  It is always a thrill for me 
to end the week with a celebration assembly – I feel I am giving 
out more Headteacher’s awards than ever before so that is a 
great sign.  I particularly enjoy hearing about all the fascinating 
extra-curricular activities our pupils are doing.  The children are 
all fascinated hearing about swimming, gymnastics, BMX racing 
and more – please do let us know if your child has made an 
achievement outside of school.  
Next week is Holly Class assembly on Wednesday, which I know 
will be brilliant.  It is also our Safer Internet Week, combined 
with Safer Internet Day on Tuesday.  Unfortunately we will have 
to reschedule the e-Safety workshop for 
parents (planned for Monday)
until after half-term.  I will be using our 
Collective Worship times to talk about 
online safety to the children.  It is 
important that we prepare our children
to interact safely with the outside world!

Thank you as always for your amazing 
support.

Have a good weekend!

Mr. Walters
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Spring Term 2023
Week 6th – 10th E-Safety week
Wed 8th Holly Class Assembly @2.40pm
Fri 10th PTA Costume Sale
13th to 17th HALF – TERM
Wed 22nd Start of Lent “40 Days of 

Kindness”
Wed 22nd African Drumming Workshop
Wed 22nd Full Governing Body Meeting
Thurs 23rd Holly Class Forest Schools
Fri 24th Drop ins all classes
Fri 24th PTA Tuck Shop
Mon 27th Cherry class History Walk
Mon 27th Parent Consultations Year 1,2

March
Wed 1st Parent Consultations Year R,1& 2
Thurs 2nd World Book Day Dress up 
Fri 3rd Usborne Books Fair 
Wed 8th Apple Class Trip to Amberley 

Museum
Thurs 9th Cherry Class at Sayers Croft
Thurs 16th Holly Class Forest Schools
Fri 17th Red Nose Day - MUFTI
Fri 17th Apple class Tea for 

Mothers day
Week 20th Science Week
Mon 20th Science Wizards 
Tues 21st Parents Working alongside
Thurs 23rd Cherry Class at Sayers Croft
Fri 24th Drops ins all classes
Fri 24th PTA Tuck Shop
Tues 28th Easter Pause Morning
Fri 31st End of Term Service @9.15
Fri 31st School finishes at 1.30pm

Summer Term 2023
April
Mon 17th All children return to school

Awards –03/02/2023 - Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple  Elliott
Holly Jack
Cherry Herbie
Headteachers Award
Apple Sophie
Holly Arlo C
Cherry Archie D

‘African Activities’ – 22nd February (morning)
We are very fortunate and delighted to welcome 
Kwame from ‘African Activities’ to Ewhurst Infant 
School again this year, where the children will take 
part in two workshops ‘Drumming and Storytelling’. 
We are sure this will be a very exciting and enjoyable 
morning for all the children. The workshops form 
part of our work with Uganda.  We owe special 
thanks to the PTA for funding this again.

Parent Consultations 
The sign up sheets will be available in the office 

from Monday 6th February. Thank you

Quiz night in aid of Ewhurst Infant School
at the Bull’s Head 7th Feb @8pm

Have you booked your table for the Quiz night yet? 
If not, please click here to book!

Costume for World Book Day
We have only received one costume that could be 
sold  at the PTA SECOND HAND COSTUME SALE on 
10th February. Should you have any, please hand 

them to the office by Wednesday.

Our wonderful 
swimming 

teacher from 
last summer is 
offering new 

classes. Flyer is 
attached.

SECRET – Mystery Readers
Thank you to all the volunteers as mystery readers! 

Please do keep it as a secret from your child! 

https://www.thebullsheadinn.co.uk/whats-on

